
To Mayor and Council: 

 

I am Nicole Acupinpin, Event Coordinator for Fertility Matters Canada. Annually, 

we celebrate the Canadian Fertility Awareness Week (formerly Canadian Infertility 

Awareness Week) to raise awareness and support for fertility within our communities. 

This event is to highlight the 1 of 6 Canadians affected by fertility and the journey they 

have undertaken. Furthermore, this is for advocates who continuously rally in support of 

the community.  

 

This will benefit individuals who are affected by fertility. Moreover, this will be of 

interest to individuals who are interested in learning more about fertility and assistive 

reproductive technology. This event is important to raise public awareness and to 

provide more resources to people who are in their/about to begin their fertility journey. 

As an organization, we want to give representation to people who are advocates or part 

of the community. 

 

 


